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Moments Of Hope Food Outreach 
Saturday, September 3rd 

 
Because the needs of the community have 
changed, we will now be serving lunch for up to 
400 guests.  You can be involved through dona-
tions, food preparation, serving on site, and clean-
up after the event.  Watch for do-
nation needs and a volunteer sign-
up sheet by mid-August.  For 
more information, talk to Susan 
Smith, our coordinator for this im-
portant ministry. 

Summer Youth Camp 
Fort Caswell, NC 

August 1-5, 2022 
 

After a two-year hiatus due to the coro-
navirus, our youth group is going back to 
a big-group summer camp.  Fort Caswell, a 
North Carolina Baptist retreat center at 
the coast, is a new destination.  This 
year’s theme is “Worth It!” 
 
Please pray for our 32 students and adults 
who will be attending the camp—for safe 
travels, spiritual enrichment, and wonder-
ful relationship building.  They will be 
gathering to leave at 8:30am on Monday 
the 1st, and should arrive home mid-
afternoon on Friday the 5th. 

We had a great Bible 
School week at the end of 
July!  Our appreciation 
goes to every family that 
brought their children out 
to participate, and to all 
the youth and adult work-
ers who made this wonder-
ful event possible! 

BROADUS 101 
Sunday, August 21st 

9:00-9:50am (during Sunday School) 
 

Are you interested in learning more about 
Broadus Church and what it means to be a 
member here?  Pastor Phil will lead this in-
formative question and answer session de-
signed for guests and new members.  It’s a 
great way to meet others new to the church, 
and to top it off, snacks are provided!  Bring 
any questions you might have.  We will meet 
upstairs in Room 208.  If you would like to 
attend, please take a moment to email 
phil@broadusmbc.org or call 779-2700.  (But 
you can come even if you forget to RSVP!) 



SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 1 2Gwendy Clingman 
 

9:00—4:00 Sewing/
Quilting (WC) 
 
7:30-4:30 CB in Use 
 

 

 

 
 
6:30 Men’s Military 
Book Club (Trl #1) 

3    Cody Zedaker 

  Brandon Hazelgrove  

4   
 
 

 

 

 
6:00–Trailer 1 in Use 

6:30-Rockin’ Refit  
(CB) 
7:00 Praise Team 

5      Mike Seay 6   Crystal Metzger 

 

 
12:00-8:00pm 

CB in Use 

7      Will Bowen 

             Jeannie Eaves 

8 9     Will Sanford 

 
7:30-4:30 CB in Use 

10    Preston Durrer 

               Linda Hening 
           Chuck Hechler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6:00 Hebron Lead-
ership Team Mtg 

11 Charles Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6:30 Nominating Cmt 

6:30-Rockin’ Refit  
(CB) 
7:00 Praise Team 

12 13    Clay Barret 

              Brandi Carter 

14   Lenora Flynn 

          Delories McKee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5:00-7:30pm 
Youth Converge 

15       Mike Gibson 

              Jack Chenault 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7:00 Church Council 
         Meeting (CB) 

16 
 
7:30-4:30 CB in Use 

17          Faith Lantz 

       Cailin Richardson 
             Tracey Seward 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6:30  Dessert Social 
and Pastor’s Sabbati-
cal Report 

18 
 
 
 
 
6:30-Rockin’ Refit  
(CB) 
7:00 Praise Team 

19 20    Nancy Nash 

           Richard Bednar 

21  Mitchell Grant 

 

9:00  Broadus 101 
in Rm 208 
 
 
 
5:00 Sunday School 
Teachers Meeting 

22    Robert Fries 

 

 

1:00 Ladies Book 
Club  (CB) 
 

 

23  Jacob Johnson 

 
7:30-4:30 CB in Use 

24   Lydia Jordan 25   Valerie Cobb 

        Ronald Balderson 
         Rachael Goodloe 
             Karen Thomas 
 

 

 

 

6:30-Rockin’ Refit  
(CB) 
7:00 Praise Team 

26 Allison Condyles 

           Jeff Underdown 

27          Faye Cash 

28Charlotte Bednar 29       Jo Jacob 30         Iva Morris 

              Nancy Brent 
      Kenneth Andrews 
 
7:30-4:30 CB in Use 

31    Jim Thomas 

            Daniel Longest 
            Kaitlin Longest 

   

August 2022 

Youth Camp @ Fort Caswell in NC 

Church Office Hours are Monday-Thursday, 8:30-12:30. 

 

SUNDAY MORNING  
AT HEBRON CAMPUS 

 9:30 AM Weekly Services—Inside and Facebook Live 

 10:30 Sunday School for All Ages 

SUNDAY MORNING  
AT POLE GREEN CAMPUS 

 

 9:00 AM Sunday School for All Ages 

 10:00 AM Worship Service—Inside & Parking Lot    
(Broadcast on short-range radio & Facebook Live) 



Tyson’s Corner 
tyson@broadusmbc.org 

 

 The big thing for August is definitely our week 
of camp at Fort Caswell, August 1-5!  Sorry 
that because of vacation schedules not everyone 
could go.  Maybe next time! 

 We will have CONVERGE on Sunday, August 14th 
at 5:00pm. 

 We won’t be having Youth Mid-Week at either 
campus in August.  We’ll pick it up in September. 

 
A shout-out to Blake for all her excellent help and 
enthusiasm this summer!  We’ll miss you when you’re 
back at school. 

Hebron Happenings 
 

It is almost time for school to be 
back in session.  Thank you for 
your donations towards back-
packs for King William and King 
& Queen students.  In August we 
will shift our emphasis to helping 
teachers get supplies for their 
classrooms.  The schools are al-
ways in need of volunteers in duties varying from adminis-
trative tasks to mentoring children.  If you are interested 
please contact one of the schools.    
 

A leadership team will be meeting soon to discuss Hebron 
campus plans for the fall.  If you have any ideas of activi-
ties or ministries that would help us share Jesus with  our 
community, please let Pastor Jeff know. 
 

Let’s remember these promises from “I Am A Church 
Member:" I will be a unifying church member (it’s not 
about my preferences).  I will pray for my church leaders 
and lead my family to be healthy church members.  I will 
be a functioning church member and treasure church 
membership as a gift. 

Since Amber and I returned 
from our sabbatical travels, a 
number of people have asked 
to see 

some pictures and hear about our 
experiences.  I’ve been debating the 
best venue for such a report, and 
have decided that a Wednesday 
night might work just fine.  Noth-
ing much is happening on Wednes-
day’s until September, so we’ve 
chosen August 17th at 6:30pm in 
the Worship Center.   
 
Knowing that watching someone 
else’s vacation photos doesn’t rank  
high on everyone’s to-do list, I’ve 
decided to sweeten the deal.  Let’s make it a Sabbatical Re-
port AND Dessert Social!  Amber  and I will br ing some 
stuff, but would also love to have backup from a few of 
you.  Let me know if you are willing to bring something to 

share. 
 
Beyond simply pictures of the 
amazing rock formations of Utah 
and foliage of Panama, Amber and I 
would also like to share with you a 
few spiritual lessons that leaped out 
at us from God’s amazing work of 
creation (including the people He 
created).  As people of faith, it can 
be helpful to slow down and put up 
our spiritual antennae.  It helps us to 
see the hand of God at work and to 
hear His voice speaking to us. 

 

I also want to take just a moment to remind you of our cur-
rent worship series—and to invite you if you haven’t been 
with us in a while.  This month we will be continuing our 
series “Forgotten Names, Remembered Stories.”  In July 
we looked at four friends with leprosy, a humble father, 
some wise servants, a Samaritan woman, and an Ethiopian 
official.  In August we will be considering the thief on the 
cross, a man born blind, a widow with two pennies, and the 
Philippian jailer.  The stories of these unnamed people have 
been preserved for us by God.  They teach us valuable les-
sons about responding to Jesus in faith.  Our names may not 
be long remembered, but I pray our examples of faith and 
commitment will make a difference in people’s lives long 
after we are gone.   
 

I know August is a big month for vacations.  Find time to 
relax and have some fun, but also come worship with your 
church family whenever you can.  I think you will find it 
healthy for body and soul.  God bless you all!  
 

     Pastor Phil 

August Mission Project 
Teacher School Supplies Donations 

 
Beginning August 7th-September 4th, we will be 
collecting school supplies for teachers serving 
in King William and King & Queen 
public schools. Look for the school 
supplies wish lists and collection bins 
at the Pole Green and Hebron cam-
puses.  We know that teachers are 
specifically requesting bottles of hand 
sanitizer, dry erase markers and dis-
infectant wipes! 

“Therefore encourage one another  
and build each other up,  

just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11 



The August Mission 
Broadus Memorial Baptist Church 

5351 Pole Green Road 

Mechanicsville, Virginia 23116 

804 779-2700 

www.BroadusChurch.org 

Ministerial Staff 
 

Phil Peacock 
Senior Pastor 

 

Jeff Poythress 
Minister of Missions/Hebron Site Pastor 

 

Karen Tucker 
Minister of Children & Families 

 

Tyson Banks 
Minister of Youth 

 

Jamie Cosley 
Worship Minister 

 

Carol Golden 
Hebron Worship Minister 

 

Abby Carter 
Worship Minister 

August MCEF Item:   
Pork & Beans 

Men’s Military Book Club 

Tuesday, August 2 at 6:30 
 in Trailer #1 
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Ladies Book Club 
4th Mondays at 1:00 

Broadus Community Building 
 

 August 25 “The Waratah Inn” by 
Lilly Mirren 

 September 25 “The Day the World 
Came to Town”  by Jim Defede 

 

Contact Cathy Tignor for more info. 

Sunday School Teachers Mtg 
Sunday, August 21 at 5pm 

Rockin' Refit! 
Join us in this  fun exercise/ dance 
class on Thursday nights 6:30-7:30 
in the Community Building.  For 
all ages and skill levels.  For women 
and men.  Talk to Laurie Ursiny for 
more info. 

Sewing/Quilting Group 
Tuesday, August 2 

9am-4pm in Worship Center 
 

Contact Mary at 804-559-8537 
or mwcolgin@gmail.com. 

Church Directory 
We are expecting the new direc-
tories to be available this month!  
A PDF will be emailed out, and a 
printed copy for those who re-

quested one will be available for 
pick-up at the church. 

Beginning Aug 2, the Community 
Building will be in use each Tues-
day from 7:30am-4:30pm.  Key-

stone Fellowship, a home-school 
co-op pursuing classical Christian 
education, will be using the facility 

for group studies and activities.   

The Vota Vita Sunday School 
Class will begin a new study—
Max Lucado’s “You Were Made 
for This Moment” - on Aug 7th.  
Any women not plugged into a 
class are invited to participate. 

Wednesday Night Activities will  
resume on September 14th.  Dinner 
will be served at 5:15, with programs 

for all ages from 6:00-7:15.  Plan to put 
this great time of fellowship and  

discipleship into your schedule!  And 
be watching for information about  

small group options for the fall. 

Broadus Fall Family Festival 

Sunday, September 18 

12:30-2:30 pm 
 

The Fall Festival is a great time of fun, 
plus a wonderful outreach and ministry 
to the community!  There will be food, 
games, inflatables, prizes, and more.  
Write it down now on your calendar! 

mailto:mwcolgin@gmail.com

